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INFORMATION REQUESTED 
 
  
 
On October 7, 2011 at 0859 hours Ridge Meadows RCMP received a complaint from a Metro 
Vancouver Parks employee,  who stated he had found a 1989 10ft Silver/ Red Harbercraft 
Aluminum boat  in the water near Harris Road and Fraser Way in Pitt Meadows. Ridge 
Meadows RCMP has taken charge of the vessel. Please contact Cst Colin Ryder if you can 
assist with identifying this vessel. 
Ridge-Meadows RCMP Det. Office 604-463-6251 colin.ryder@rcmp-grc.gc.ca  
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